
    

This week:  

Our project this term is “What does it take to survive?” and our wow launch was to 
try to make a shelter that was adapted for survival. The children were very excited 
about this task and worked collaboratively into try to build shelters for their toys. 
Here are just a few of the pictures.  

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               

 

                                 Have a lovely weekend – Mrs Moncrieff   

      

 

We have started to read both 
our class books. In contrast, 
one book is fictional and the 
other contains recounts of 
real life survival stories, which 
the children are fascinated by.  

         

Reminders: 

 Meet the Teacher information will be 
posted on Google Classroom next 
week  

 On Tuesday 14th Sept, Mrs McAleese 
would like the children to talk about 
an early childhood memory or event 
and they need to bring in a related 
item to show the class.  

 Just to clarify, fidget spinners are not 
to be brought into class. Should your 
child need this provision, we will 
supply the apparatus in school- 
thank you. 



 


